BOLTON TREE WARDEN & PLANNING BOARD LEGAL NOTICE OF
SCENIC ROAD AND SHADE TREE JOINT PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws (MGL), Chapter 87, Public Shade Tree Law, Section 3 (Cutting of Public Shade Trees; Hearing; Damages) and M.G.L. Chapter 40, Section 15c (Scenic Road) and Section 250-24 of the Bolton Zoning Bylaws (Scenic Roads), the Town of Bolton Tree Warden and Planning Board will hold a Joint Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 13, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. via Zoom Video Communications, Inc. (Zoom) regarding an application from the Town of Bolton for the proposed removal of one (1) 18” pine  public shade tree required to conduct roadway improvements within the public way consisting of a new roundabout on Forbush Mill Road, near the intersection of Main Street for  The application and plans are available for review at the Town Hall, 663 Main Street between the hours of M, W, Th 9:00 - 2:30 and Tues 9:00 – 4:00 and on the Town’s website athttps://www.townofbolton.com/planning-board/pages/current-projects

This public hearing will be conducted via remote participation pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18. Login information is provided below and is posted to the town calendar on the homepage of Bolton’s website at www.townofbolton.com.  Trees to be removed consist of one 18” pine tree

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87616032478?pwd=dUZ1WUg0VGRHYzhFNXFvNWlOSU1Mdz09
Meeting ID: 876 1603 2478    Passcode: 221376 
By Phone:  +1 309 205 3325 

Mark Caisse, Tree Warden & Planning Board of Bolton, MA
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